
Bookshop. International CneUrsula Kalxsh
Director
Museum Bookshop
International Center of Photography
11 30 Fifth Ave
New York, N.Y. 10028

Dear Ms. Kalish:
I am writing in response to your letter of Sept.
21, concerning Ms. Gilpin’s postcards.
If you should have 500 cards left after offering 
the cards to participating Museums in the Recollectii 
tions exhibition, it would be fine with Ms. Gilpin 
of you placed the cards in the Whitney Museum 
bookshop.
Sincerely,

Mary Sue Walsh 
secretary to Ms. Gilpin


